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Thought of the Week 

 

 

Last week in our CollecƟve Worship we were thinking about our  
school’s ChrisƟan Vision: 

 

Our children 

Our St Jude’s family 

Happy – Inspired – Loved 

The sky is not the limit 

Ready for today - prepared for tomorrow 
 

We focused on what makes us feel loved and how we can show our love to others.  
 

We discussed that love cannot not be measured. There are lots of things that can be VERY 
big but love is the biggest of them all! We also reflected on how God’s love can always 

reach us and is all around. 
 

How will you show your love for others this week?  
How will you say thank you to God and those around us for the love they 

give us?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



We really enjoyed Class 3’s assembly this week, teaching us about how to look 
aŌer our wonderful world! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3 CollecƟve Worship 



 

Some Year 5 children had a terrific Ɵme in their final Maths Masterclass session 
last week, learning about magneƟsm and staƟc electricity!  

Our session took place at Trinity Academy in one of their science laboratories!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a way to finish! 

 

 

 

Maths Masterclasses 



Our Wellbeing Ambassadors aƩended the Windmill Cluster Wellbeing Ambassador 
Conference. We joined together with other Wellbeing Ambassadors from Lambeth schools to 

celebrate the theme ‘My Voice MaƩers!’ 

We took part in several workshops, exploring the theme further including: dance, poetry, 
drama and thinking about how to share the message widely.  

We all received cerƟficates for our hard work this year in our leadership roles, and Liya and 
Eliezejah were nominated for their excepƟonal contribuƟon at St Jude’s. 

We were also thrilled with our new badges—can you tell?! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Ambassador Conference 



 

 

 

 

Every morning (8.40  -8.50am) we are starƟng the day with Wake and Shake Up in the hall—
an opportunity for every  child (and adult!) to have an energising start to their day. Each class 

will also take part in the daily mile, making sure we get our steps in! 

The children are allowed to come in their PE kit every day.  

Sports Day will be on Thursday 27th June.  This will start from 9.30am in Brockwell Park (flat 
area of land next to the Lido). We aim to be finished at approximately 11.30am. 

We will need parent volunteers to support us walking to and back from the park. Please let 
your child’s class teacher as soon as possible if you are available to support and can commit. 

Our Sports Day is designed for lots of collaboraƟon in our year groups. The children will take 
part in a carousel of different sporƟng acƟviƟes, earning points for their house (MaƩhew, 

Mark, Luke or John). Following this, there are sprint races for every child and a special event: 
the teacher race! We will not be hosƟng a parent race. 

During the morning, there will be a designated area for parents and carers to watch their 
children take part in all the events. Please stay in this area so that the events can be managed 

easily by the staff. It is also essenƟal that the children stay with the school staff at all Ɵmes. 
Please refrain from taking your child away from their class and school staff (including to go to 

the toilet). 

Please ensure that your child is dressed in their PE kit for the day, has a boƩle of water and 
sun cream applied (the weather is forecast to  be warm and sunny!) 

We can’t wait to see you all there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at St Jude’s is Health and Fitness Week! 



Safeguarding  

We have secure safeguarding measures in place to ensure that every one is kept safe in 
school.  

We ask that all adults, who are not school staff, do not enter the classrooms if a member of 
staff is not present. This includes at drop off and pick up. Please wait in the playground and a 
member of staff will speak to you when/if they are available.  

 

Uniform and Lost Property  

All school uniform should be clearly labelled with your child’s name. If your child removes 
their uniform (mainly school jumpers), we ask them to put it in the their bags or trays so they 
can find it easily.   

Any uniform which is found in the classroom or corridor area without a name at the end of 
the day, is taken down to the main office and stored in a blue box. Parents/carers are 
welcome to come and check this box. 

The school is not responsible for any uniform that is lost and unlabelled.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polite Reminders 



Class 2 

 

 

 

 

Class 5/6 

Class Five/Six’s Friday 
Star is  Theo! Theo has 
been really engaged 
with his learning this 
week, in particular 
writing. He has been 
focused and on task 
and very reflective with his work. He has 
immediately implemented feedback he 
has been receiving and has been taking 
a real active role in his learning. Well 
done Theo! Keep it up!    

With 189 points, this week’s dojo winners are Class 5/6! 
 
You got most of your points this week for your active listening and being on 
task! 

Class Two’s Friday Star is Raewyn. 
Raewyn  has impressed us so much  
this week with her confidence and  
motivation in writing. She has written  
two fantastic letters at home because  
she was inspired by her learning at  
school. Well done Raewyn! 

Class 4/5  
 
Class Four/Five’s 
Friday Star is  Suriah. 
Suriah shows such 
commitment to her 
learning, not just this 
week but always. This 
week she wrote a really fantastic letter using 
expanded noun phrases, apostrophes for 
possession and contrasting conjunctions. It 
was fantastic! Well done, Suriah! 

  

 
Class Three’s Friday Star 
is Esaie!  Esaie has 
worked really hard during 
English this week.  He has 
been showing his 
wonderful imagination and 
writing ability with a 
wonderful piece about 
saving Brockwell Park.  Well done Esaie, 
keep up the great work! 

 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 

Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception’s Friday Star is Jeremiah! Jere 
has really impressed us with his listening 
ears this week. Jere has followed 
instructions well and has been 
able to complete lots of lovely 
learning. Well done Jeremiah! 

Class One’s Friday Star is Ivy-May! Ivy-May 
has been working so hard, she impressed 
us by making an amazing story map to 
support her retelling a story, full of details 
and key words. Well done Ivy-May, we are 
so proud of you!  



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our ChrisƟan 
school values: 

· We work well together 

· We are prepared and helpful 

· We are resilient  

· We are there for one another 

· We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Workers of the Week are children who have shown huge effort and progress in their 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

JJ, Year 2 

For being there for somebody in the 
playground when they were upset and sad. 

Worker of the Week 

Jude, Yea r 2 

Giving a detailed and thorough presentation 
on a topic important to himself and being so 

articulate. 



Summer Term  Dates: 

SCHOOL CLOSED: Thursday 4th July (POLLING DAY) 

Summer holiday: Wednesday 24th July  

 

Whole School Events  

Sports Day, 9.30—12pm in Brockwell Park—Thursday 27th June  

Summer Art Week—week commencing Monday 1st July  

Summer Art ExhibiƟon—Friday 5th July, 3.40– 4.30pm 

DCP Drumming Performance—Thursday 11th July, 9.15am 

Parents Open Evening— Friday 12th July, 3.45– 5.00pm 

 

School Trips, workshops and visits 

Year 1  Brockwell Greenhouses—Tuesday 25th June 

RecepƟon  Brockwell Greenhouses— Wednesday 3rd July 

Year 3  Brockwell Greenhouses— Monday 15th July 

Year 5 Bike the Borough Challenge—Tuesday 16th July  

Year 5/6 Windmill Cluster Football Tournament—Tuesday 9th July 

Year 6 ResidenƟal—Monday 15th July—Friday 19th July  

 

Class Assemblies 

Please find the dates below; these are subject to change but we will noƟfy you as soon as possible. They will be 
held in the school hall at 9.05am.  

RecepƟon— Tuesday 2nd July  

Year 1—Tuesday 16th July  

Year 2— Tuesday 9th July  

Year 4/5—Tuesday 25th June 

Year 5/6—End of Year ProducƟon , Thursday 11th July 

Our school photos will take place on Wednesday 26th June  

this year. This will include individual, sibling and class  

shots. Please make sure your child is wearing their full  

school uniform on this day.  

Important Dates 

School Photographer  






